

EUROPEAN COMMISSION

Office of the President Mr Jean-Claude Juncker

Member of Cabinet

Brussels, 0.2. 12. 2015 Ares (2015) 5350613

Dear	,
Dear	,

The President of the European Commission, Mr Jean-Claude Juncker, has asked me to thank you for your letter of 25 November 2015 enclosing ETUC's position on "National Competitiveness Boards" and "Strengthening the role of social partners in economic governance and the European Semester", and kindly requesting a meeting to discuss these matters.

Mr Juncker asked me to inform you that the Vice-President of the Commission responsible for Euro and Social Dialogue, Mr Valdis Dombrovskis (e-mail: @ec.europa.eu), is looking into the points you have raised and will respond to you rapidly.

Yours sincerely,

Luc Tholoniat

European Trade Union Confederation

E-mail:

@etuc.org

Mail: European Commission - Office: BERL - 1049 Brussels - Belgium Address: rue de la Loi / Wetstraat 200, 1040 Bruxelles / Brussel Tel. +32-2 - e-mail: @ec.europa.eu